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Dr. Katja Bettenbrock appointed as new member with advisory vote to the newly elected CDS Board of
Directors

On January 18, 2023, the constituent meeting of the Board of Directors elected at the General Assembly on
December 8, 2022 took place. At this meeting, Dr. Katja Bettenbrock, Team Leader in the Division Analysis and

Redesign of Biological Networks at the Max Planck Institute Magdeburg, was appointed as a new member of the Board of
Directors with an advisory vote.

› further information about Katja Bettenbrock on the website of the Max Planck Institute (https://www.mpi-

magdeburg.mpg.de/person/26618/835443)

The members of the Directorate elected on December 08, 2022 are:

Achim Kienle (FEIT)

Kai Sundmacher (MPI)

Michael Naumann (FME)

Peter Benner (MPI)

Nora Kulak (FVST)

Sebastian Sager (FMATH)

Fred Schaper (FNAT)
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